
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please book your afterschool clubs via ParentPay. The clubs are free of charge and 

there are limited places available.  

 

Basketball club will be on a Monday starting from Monday 24th April 

and will be open to year 3, 4, 5 and 6 – 21 spaces available 

  

 

 
Craft club will be on a Monday starting from Monday 24th April and 

will be open to all year groups – 15 spaces available 

 

 

 
Dodgeball will be on a Monday as from Monday 24th April and will 

be open to year R, 1 and 2 – 20 spaces available. 

 

Dodgeball will also be on a Thursday as from Thursday 27th April 

and will be open to year 3, 4, 5 and 6 – 20 spaces available. 

 

  
 

Superhero club will be on a Wednesday as from Wednesday 26th 

April and will be open to all year groups – 10 spaces available. 

 

 

 
Cycling club will be on a Thursday as from Thursday 27th April 

and will be open to year R, 1, 2 and 3 – 15 spaces available. 

 

 

 


